
 

 

Stoneybrook Public School 

 

Welcome Back! Happy New Year!  

The New Year is always a time of thinking about the events of the year we’ve had and the possibilities 
in the year ahead. Many people make resolutions for the New Year and changes they would like to see. 
The New Year is a time of transition and change at school too. Building on the work done in the first 
term, teachers and students continue to plan for experiences that further enhance learning. Returning 
to school in January is always filled with renewed energy and resolve to make a positive difference in 
the lives of all the members of our Stoneybrook community. 

It was wonderful to see such a great turnout for our Holiday Concert in December. Thank you to 
everyone who was able to join us. A huge thank to the staff and students for working so hard and 
putting on such terrific shows!  The Cultural Celebration Potluck lunch was a wonderful way to bring 
families from all around the world together for some tasty treats. 
Thank you to all of the families that attended and provided some 
delicious foods to try.  Our “Warm and Cozy” Campaign was a huge 
success. We collected over 200 pairs of pyjamas of all sizes and styles 
that were able to keep some of our TVDSB students “warm and cozy” 
over the holidays. Thank you for all of your donations.   

Thank you to everyone that contributed to making the Grade 8 
Graduation fundraiser a success; from sending in donations, 
purchasing gift cards, decorating and wrapping the trees to purchasing raffle tickets. We are very 
happy to report, this combined effort raised over $1100 to be put towards graduation. 

WINTER SAFETY… As the winter weather approaches we remind parents and students to be extremely 
cautious during drop off and pick up times. Please drive slowly through this zone. As always, students 
should unload from cars only from the passenger side and then drivers should continue on. Please be 
reminded that the parking lot is for staff only. We have a very large staff and they come in at different 
times of the day.  Thank you for your cooperation to ensure our students arrive at school safely.  
COLD WEATHER IS HERE… No matter the weather, all students will be expected to spend recess and 
lunch outdoors. It’s a good idea to keep some extra warm clothing or a change of socks and mittens at 
school in a bag just in case the temperature drops unexpectedly or they get soaked from wet weather. 
COLD AND FLU SEASON… During the winter months we often see an increase in cold and flu viruses. If 

your child is sick and you decide to keep them home to recover please consider entering their absence 

online. If your child shows these symptoms during the school day, we may need to contact you. We ask 

that you ensure that your telephone contact numbers and emergency contact information are up to 

date with the office so we can get in touch with you in a timely manner.   

Finally, we wish everyone a very Happy New Year and we look forward to witnessing the many 

successes and achievements of our students as the year unfolds. 



 

 

Kindergarten Registration…  

Do you have a child born in 2015?  
If so they will be eligible to attend school in 
September.  
Registration is from January 21 – February 8. 

 Please come into the school to register and bring a copy of a 
birth certificate, baptismal certificate, registration of birth, or 
passport to verify proof of age and documentation to provide 
proof of address.  

 New this year you can also “pre-register” online prior to 
bringing your documents into the school.  To do this Parents 
complete the online pre-registration form found on TVDSB’s 
website under “Parents” and then under “Kindergarten 
Program”.   

 

Watch for information on 
cake day coming soon! 
Mark the date of February 
15th on your calendar to 
participate in this yummy 
event! 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
What’s the Difference? 
When children show 17 + 32 = 49, they are 
doing arithmetic.  When they say that 17 + 32 = 
32 + 17 without calculating, they are thinking 
algebraically. 
 
Try this True or False Activity: 
Present the following and listen to how your 
child explains the situation. 
10 + 5 + 4 = 5 + 5 + 4 + 5 
 

 
“True because the two 5s are the same as the 
one 10 and 4 + 5 is the same as 5 + 4.” 
 

 
“True because there are three 5s and one 4 on 
each side.” 
 

 
“True because 10 = 9 + 1.  
I combine the 1 and the 4 to make a 5. So now 
they are both 9 + 5 + 5.” 
 

The idea here is getting your child to think 
about how numbers are related, what “=” 
means and not rushing in to solve. 
 
 
Fun images like these are freely available 
online. Try this one from MashUp Math 
https://mashupmath.com/freemathpuzzles/ 

 
 

Free online games to reinforce algebraic 
thinking: 

SolveMe Mobiles  

https://solveme.edc.org/mobiles/ 

 
Robot Rule Game  

 
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_Linear
GrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&ti
tle=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowin
gPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Ro
bot%20Rule%20Game 

 
Math Playground: 
Thinking Blocks Junior Repair the Rocket Game 

 

Home Connections: 

 From Arithmetic to Algebra 

https://mashupmath.com/freemathpuzzles/
https://solveme.edc.org/mobiles/
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game
https://mathclips.ca/swfPlayer.html?swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game&swfURL=lib/CL004_LinearGrowingPatterns/CL004_Games/CL004_RobotRuleGame.swf&title=Robot%20Rule%20Game


 

 

 
https://www.mathplayground.com/tb_addition_jr/index.html 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dress Warmly and Enjoy Winter! 

When winter arrives, we can expect to see snow and cold weather. Be prepared and help your child 

enjoy the winter. Active outdoor play gives them the exercise and fun they need. Keep it fun and safe 

by dressing for the weather.  

Wear: 

A winter coat 

Insulated boots 

Mittens or gloves 

A hat and neck warmer 

Consider snow pants  

  

Check the weather forecast before bed and plan ahead.  

Dressing for cold weather helps children enjoy the outdoors, 

 ‘cause after all…      This is Canada, EH! 

  

From your Public Health Staff 

  

  

  

https://www.mathplayground.com/tb_addition_jr/index.html


 

 

Introduction of New Support for Grade 8 Students 

We are excited to announce new support for Grade Eight students as they transition 
to secondary schools. Research indicates that cross panel collaboration around 
transitions can increase graduation rates by sixteen percent. 

The Thames Valley DSB Board of Trustees approved allocation of new staff at the 
Board meeting on April 24, 2018. This allocation was to ensure that every TVDSB 
Elementary School was to have at least one Guidance Lead Teacher to help Grade 
Eight students to make successful transitions to secondary schools. This targeted 
investment in senior elementary students will support teachers to: 

* prepare students for their academic transition to high school, 

* engage students in experiential learning that provides exposure to role models and 
positive examples of a diversity of careers, and 

* encourage high expectations for all students and facilitate exploration of all 
pathways options. 

In order to support students’ transitions, Elementary Guidance Lead Teachers will 
create a Student Learning Individual Profile (SLIP) for each grade eight student 
informed by the student’s: academic data, myBlueprint Info, Student Reflections on 
Experiential Learning, and input from the student’s teachers. 

As in the past, students will continue to use myBlueprint to complete their Individual 
Pathways Plan, and to submit courses for TVDSB secondary school registration. 
Individual Education Plans created in elementary schools will transition 
electronically to the TVDSB secondary school in which your child registers. 

We love having parents/guardians as partners so please ask your child about 
conversations they have had about transition planning. Should you have any 
questions about the support we are providing, please contact your child’s 
Elementary Guidance Lead, or Administration. 

At Stoneybrook we are happy to have Mr. Boughner as our Guidance Lead 
Teacher.  He brings his knowledge and experience of high school preparation and 
course selection to this role and is currently working as a Homeroom Grade 7/8 
teacher .9 and the Guidance Lead teacher .1.  

 



 

 

will be holding 
Selections Workshops in March for Grades 3 - 7 to start 
September 2019.  The application is 
online https://pearson.tvdsb.ca  and the link for payment 
should appear at the end of the application.   Applications and 
payment must be received by January 31st, 2019, no late 
entries can be accepted.  

Wednesday, January 9—School Council 7-8:30 

Friday, January 11 – Grade 7/8 to Western Hockey Game 

Friday, January 18—PA day 

January 21—Feb. 8 - Kindergarten Registration (Born in 2015) 

Thursday, January 31—EQAO Grade 3 and 6 Parent Night 6:00 – 7:00 

Friday, February 8 – Report Cards Go Home 

Wednesday, February 13 – School Council 7-8:30 

Friday, February 15—CAKE DAY 

Monday, February 18 – Family Day 

Tuesday, February 19 - 27—Growing Chefs Classroom Program 

Thursday, February 28 – March 1 – Grade 7/8 Science Fair 

March 11-15 – March Break 

https://pearson.tvdsb.ca/

